
Solemn Mass for the Re-Opening of St. Mary Magdalene Mission Church,  

New Hazelton, BC. 

 

Everyone is invited to come and join the Wet’suwet’en people of Hagwilget 

Village in New Hazelton for the re-opening of St. Mary Magdalene Mission 

Church.  To mark this occasion a Solemn Mass will be presided by his Most Rev. 

Stephen Jensen, Bishop of Prince George on Sunday, February 16th, 2014, 10 a.m. at 

St. Mary Magdalene Mission Church.  Following Mass, a reception will be held at 

the Community Hall.  Please come and take part in this joyful and momentous 

occasion of our local church in New Hazelton. 

 

 

 


